
18th September 2020 BRADY 
NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have come to the end of the first full week back at school and as a Headteacher I feel really proud of 
everyone in the Brady Community. The staff have been excellent and the support from the parents has 
been a huge benefit to us. The systems are working well and everyone has pulled together which is im-
mensely pleasing.  

 

My biggest shout out must, however, go to the children who have settled into what is the new normal 
brilliantly, its so nice to have them back in school, working hard and having fun. Brady finally feels and 
sounds like a school again.  

 

We know we are not at the end of this road yet, with the news around the number of cases rising and the 
lack of testing available everywhere you look, so we must work as a team to remain vigilant and focussed 
in what we want to do; that is keep everyone safe, healthy and learning.  

 

Thank you again for all of your support through this challenging time and I hope you all have a wonderful 
weekend. 

  

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

Birthday Sweets  

 

I have had a few questions about children 
bringing in sweets or cakes to celebrate their 

birthday with the class.  

 

Unfortunately at the moment due to the 
regulations this cannot be completed in 
school, either in the classroom or on the 

school grounds due to the risk of transmis-
sion of the virus.  

INSETS DAYS 

(School closed) 
 

Monday 4th January 
2021 

 

Tuesday 18th May  

 

Friday 23rd July  

Uniform  

 

As the weather is changing and getting colder, 
it is more than fine to start  sending your child 
to school in winter uniform. If you are unsure 
of what the uniform is or looks like please re-
fer to the home school packs or ask the office. 

 

School ties are available from the school office, 
once again please wear a face covering any 

time that you enter the school building.   

Seesaw Online Learning 

Seesaw is a secure online journal where students can document and reflect on what they are learning in class. Your child 
will be able to add the things we work on (including photos, videos, worksheets, drawings and voice recordings) to their 
Seesaw journal which teachers will be able to view and comment on throughout the school year. 

 

A text message was sent out with the consent form attached earlier on this week. If you have not done this yet please do it 
as we feel as a school it will be a really beneficial tool. If you are having trouble acing the link please do let us know and we 
can send it again.  


